
Wednesday, October 2, 2019  
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

 

 

Yearbook is working on the Student Life pages of your 
2020 yearbook.  We need people to participate on the 
Baby Picture Spread.  We will need a baby picture and a 
current picture.  Another spread is our Summer Vacation 
Spread.  If you had an awesome trip and you want to 
share it please contact us.  The third spread is our Bucket 
List Spread.  We would love to share your future 
adventures.  You can talk to any yearbook member or 
email us at SVHSYEARBOOK2020@gmail.com by 
October 25th to be on these spreads. 

 
Attention all you wonderful seniors: 
Would you like free money to attend college after you graduate 
from the BEST high school in the state of California?  You 
should!!  Sierra Vista will be hosting a hands-on FAFSA/
Dream Act workshop on Saturday, October 19th, from 8am to 
11am.  Please come by the Counseling Office to sign up for the 
workshop.  We can’t wait to help you get one step closer to 
your goals!  And remember, FREE MONEY!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
ATTENTION SENIORS: 
During the next 2 days we will be conducting SAT  
pre-administration.  You will be called out on either Thursday 
or Friday during 2nd, 3rd or 4th period.  It is extremely 
important for all Seniors to complete the pre-administration 
before out test date on October 16th.  Please see Mrs. Canal if 
you have any questions. 
 
ATTENTION JUNIORS: 
Think Together, an after school program at Sierra Vista 
Junior High, is looking for volunteer tutors.  The volunteer 
tutors will assist students with homework, organizational skills 
and also English and Math warm ups.  If you have good grades 
in English and Math and like helping others succeed, this will 
be a good way to earn community service hours.  If you are 
interested, you can go to Sierra Vista Junior High to pick up a 
youth volunteer permission slip.  See Ms. Svider in the 
Counseling Office for more information. 
 
ATTENTION SENIORS: 
The GradNite information is in!  Follow the link on the school 
webpage to see the details to vote.  This vote ends Monday! 
 
Dons: 
It is time to vote for your Homecoming King and Queen.  The 
link to the online voting is on the school home page.  Voting 
ends TODAY! 
 
Power Hour! Tutoring is a tutoring program designed to allow 
high school students to gain community service and provide 
tutoring for Sierra Vista Junior High students.  There will be 
an informational session TODAY during lunch in Room 505 
for all interested students.  Bring your friends and see you 
there!! 

It’s Homecoming Season!  The Homecoming Game and 
Dance will be held on October 4th.  Ticket are on sale at 
lunch in ASB, $8 w/ASB $10 without and $12 at the door.  
Don’t miss out! 
 
American Cancer Society Club: 
We are meeting all week after school in Room 302 to work on 
our Dia de los Muertos altar.  Also, we will be having a 
meeting on Thursday, October 3rd, at lunch in room 302 to 
discuss our club picture. 
 
Debate Club Students: 
There will be a meeting TODAY in Room 408!  See you 
there!! 

Sports 

 
TODAY...boys soccer meeting afterschool in the team 
room.  Meeting will be regarding soccer tryouts. 

Clubs & Activities 


